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The sale of Blue Cross to Elevate should not take place. it is a bad deal for the policy holders, the 
employees of the policy holders, the Blue Cross employees and the State of LA. it is theft of the value of 
the company by board insiders who are failing in their role of fiduciaries. Please do not allow this 
transaction to be consummated. 
 


